
From: Murnane, Nick  

Sent: Tuesday, December 08, 2015 4:45 PM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward2 

Subject: Letter of Support 

 
On behalf of Opus Development Company, L.L.C., we are strongly in support of redefining the downtown 
area to allow for multiple liquor licenses along the city’s premier entertainment street, West 7th Street. 
Thank you,  
 

 

Nick Murnane 
Senior Manager, Real Estate | Opus Development Company, L.L.C. 
10350 Bren Road West | Minnetonka, MN 55343  
D: 952.656.4765 | C: 612.239.5482  
Nick.Murnane@opus-group.com | www.opus-group.com 
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